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WEBSITE NEWS—You can follow us on twitter @BHPS_1  

DATES YEAR/CLASS EVENT 

Thursday 5th December Year 6 Theatre Trip 

Thursday 5th December  Year 4 Guitar Concert (2pm) Large Hall 

Monday 9th December Year 3 Theatre Trip 

Tuesday 10th December All Open day for children starting Reception September 2020 

Tuesday 10th December Year 4 Music concert—Violin, Cello, Guitar (2pm) Large Hall 

Wednesday 11th December All Christmas Fayre (Children Only) 

Wednesday 11th 
December 

Selected 
Pupils 

Special treat with Head of School 

Thursday 12th December Year 4 Theatre Trip 

Thursday 12th December Year 4 Guitar, Violin & Cello concert (2pm) 

Tuesday 17th December  Reception Visit to Blakesley Hall to meet Santa 

Tuesday 17th December All Attainment Celebration 

Wednesday 18th December Reception Christmas Performance for Parents 

Thursday 19th December Upper School Christmas Assembly (9.05am) 

Friday 20th December Lower School Christmas Assembly (9.05am) 

Friday 20th December All Children break up for Christmas Holidays 

Monday 23rd December - 
Friday 3rd January 

All Christmas Holiday 

Monday 6th January All INSET Day (No Children) 

Tuesday 7th January All Children return to school (8.45am) 

Friday 31st January All INSET Day (No Children) 

Please make sure your child 
comes prepared for school every 

morning with their Packed 
Lunches, PE Kit, Instrument, 
Snacks and Drinks. There has 
been an increasing amount of 
disruption to classes. Any item 

brought to the school office 
throughout the day will not be 
passed to the class until lunch 
time and item brought in after 

12pm will not be accepted. 

REMINDER 

Children 
return to 
school on 

Tuesday 7th 
January 

2020 

Reminder: 

School starts 
at 8.45am  



On Friday 15th 
November children 
came dressed in 
something spotty 

or something 
yellow to support 
children in need. 

We raised an 
amazing £358.52. 

Encourage your child to be careful when 
disclosing personal information 

A simple rule for younger children: DO NOT give 

out your name, phone number or photo without 

parental approval. 

Older children: BE SELECTIVE about what 

personal information and photos you post to 

online spaces. Regardless of privacy settings, 

once material is online you can no longer control 

who sees it or how it is used. 
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On Wednesday 11th December we are having our 
school Christmas fayre. Please send your child/ren 
with change to participate in activities, buy mums 

and dads gifts and more. All activities will be starting 
from 50p. 

We would be grateful for any donations towards the 
fayre this could include toys, unwanted gifts, shop 

brought cakes, chocolates and  biscuits . We 
especially need gifts for our parents stall such as 

shower gels, deodorants, bubble baths etc 

All donations to the Learning Mentor Team 

Thank you for your continued support! 

All money raised will go towards the school fund. 

CHRISTMAS FAYRE 

Dinner money needs to be paid in 
advance by Monday morning. If your 
Childs meal is not paid for in advance 
you will be required to provide your 

child with a packed lunch. All 
outstanding dinner money balance 

needs to be paid immediately. 

After the HRE parent meetings conducted in the spring term, the school 
has continued to follow the process set out on the road map. 



Reception 83.9 

Year 1 94.7 

Year 2 94 

Year 3 95.6 

Year 4 93.9 

Year 5 95.8 

Year 6 94.7 

Overall 
Attendance 

94.7% 

Data correct as of 18.11.19 

Well done to 6S, 5C, 5M and 3K who are already at or above 
the national target for attendance, Keep it up! A huge 
congratulations to the 211 pupils who have excellent 
attendance, they have been here every single day!  

Did you know, only 68% children have attendance of 95% or 
more. Unfortunately, persistent absence (attendance of 90% 

or less) is still having a huge impact on our whole school 
attendance. As a result, we have started the process of fining 
families when pupils are persistently absent. This term one of 

our families has been taken to court and will receive a 
Penalty Notice and have to pay a fine. Please be aware that 
should you choose to allow your child’s attendance to fall 

below 90% each parent could receive a fine.  

Next term will see the introduction of lots of fantastic incentives to promote good 
attendance. New attendance officers will be chosen for each class based on good attendance 

for this year so far, will it be you? There will also be an End of term Attendance prize for 
most improved attendance. The winners of this prize will get the opportunity to take part in 

an exciting event with our Head of School, Mr. Protherough.  

ATTENDANCE UPDATE 

Well done to Sara and Iosif in 5M who have 
made an outstanding effort to improve their 

attendance. 

On 21 November 2019, 
the Junior PCSO’s were 
out in force in Bonham 

Grove. They were talking 
to parents and carers 

about the importance of 
parking safely around 

the school. Look out for 
them again in January, 
when they will be out 

inforce again.  

This photo was taken at 
3:10pm on Thursday 21st 

November.  

JUNIOR PCSO 

RB,2B & 6W had the lowest            
attendance across the whole of 

school last term!!! 

We are setting a    
challenge for these 3 
classes to go head to 
head in an attendance 
battle . The winning 

class  will be crowned 

‘Most Improved        
Attendance’! 
and will receive a    
special prize on    
Thursday 19th  

December. 

Each class will be 
given a empty jar, 

each time they have 
100% attendance they 
receive a ball to go in 
the jar. Whoever has 
the most balls at the 

end of the competition 
is the winner! 

Full House = Full 
Jar = Prize! 

ATTENDANCE 
COMPETITION 


